
From: Vick, James O.
To: Cobb, Paula; Koerner, Jeff
Cc: Manning, Robert
Subject: MATS Extension Request RAI
Date: Friday, November 07, 2014 12:52:04 PM
Attachments: DOC.PDF

Paula and Jeff,

Please find attached Gulf's response to the Department's RAI issued to Gulf on September 26, 2014.  A hard copy
 will be mailed later today to the Department. Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.  Thanks
 and have a good weekend.

Regards,
Jim
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